NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN of the closure of the Santa Rosa Urgent Care at 925 Corporate Center
Pkwy Ste A, Santa Rosa, CA 95407 effective February 7, 2025.

The closure will not impact any inpatient beds.

A minimal number of staff members may be impacted by the closure of the Santa Rosa Urgent
Care. We are committed to a smooth transition for any caregivers who may be impacted by the
closure. We will continue to partner with the union representing our caregivers to support them.

The following nearest comparable available urgent care centers accept major insurances, including
Medicare and/or Medi-Cal:

e Providence Santa Rosa Memorial Hospital Emergency Department Santa Rosa, CA
e Providence Medical Group Urgent Care Santa Rosa, CA
e Providence Urgent Care Windsor CA
¢ Kaiser Permanente Urgent Care at Santa Rosa Medical Center, Santa Rosa, CA
For those interested in offering comments or inquiries, please contact:
Providence Santa Rosa Memorial Hospital
Attn: Garry Olney

1165 Montgomery Dr, Santa Rosa, CA 95405
(707)525-5300

Santa Rosa Memorial Hospital is committed to the health and wellness of the community and will
make reasonable efforts to ensure that the community is informed of this service line closure.



